
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Mon, Dec 28, 2009 at 9:55 AM 

Subject: Thank You Note (EC 2009) 

 

 

Dear members, 

        We, the BCS executive committee 2009 thank every member of BCS to help us run the 

society successfully for the year 2009. The single reason our Bengali Cultural Society is so 

active and vibrant is the committment and active involvement of all our member families.  

 

       The last program "Holiday Party" on 12/19/09 went on very well. We really appreciate that 

so many people attended the program in spite of inclement weather.  

Kaju, our young DJ wanted to send this note of thanks: 

"Dear BCS Members (Planet BCS), 

Thank you very much for giving me the opportunity to DJ for the Winter Holiday Party. It was a 

great experience for me and I hope I could live up to your expectations. I am sure there were a 

lot of glitches but I hope to work better in my next opportunity.  

Thanks, 

Kaju (DJ DhoomK2)" 

We had our new executive committee formation for the year 2010 on 12/19/09, announced by 

the chairperson of the BCS election committee 2009.  

The following candidates were nominated and elected uncontested for the year 2010: 

- Debabrata Ghosh, President 

- Abhijit Nath, Vice President 

- Debashis Ghosh, Vice President 

- Sujit Ghosh, General Secretary  

- Kaushik Chakraborti, Cultural Secretary 

- Supriyo Pyne, Treasurer 

We, the 2009 Executive Committee wish a grand success for the 2010 Executive Committee and 

promise all possible help, if needed.   

Thanking you, 

Sincerely yours, 

Outgoing Executive Committee BCS- 2009 
 


